
2020-21 Season fee structure 

Given the OWHA’s staged Return to Hockey protocol, and the general uncertainty about province-wide 

openings, the GGHA has decided to do a staged registration structure. 

The first phase is for the period of September to the end of November. The fee for this initial phase 

includes: 

• OWHA insurance 

• Jersey & socks 

• Ice rental (to Dec. 1st) 

• Officials for 5-6 small games 

• GGHA administration (office rental, financial charges, etc.) 

The ice allotment for teams/ levels vary in this first phase due to  

• staggered opening of City arena’s,  

• facility protocols which include buffers between groups,  

• limited availability of 90-min sessions (for the older rep teams), and  

• OWHA pathways for the U9 and U11 programs (see www.owha.on.ca for more information on 

these programs). 

As traditional exhibition or league games are not allowed at present, all of the ice and ref costs are the 

responsibility of the GGHA (i.e., there are no ‘away’ games). Scrimmages (3-on-3, 4-on-4) will mainly be 

within our association, and expand to other associations (ideally within our own Health Unit), as 

registration numbers and new protocols allow. 

Facility limits of the number of people on-ice also means that the cost of each ice time is now split 

amongst fewer players. 

In order to open registration and return to hockey, fees for the first phase were calculated based on the 

expected registration numbers and ice availability. Fees for the second phase will take into account 

actual and planned ice usage, stage of Return to Hockey, and any changes in protocols. 

This is an unprecedented time for all of us, and we appreciate your patience as we work to get the girls 

back on the ice as soon as possible, and in a safe manner for all. 

 

http://www.owha.on.ca/

